Q'att‘\

You‘re invited to our first big backyard play date of the summer!!
It's tons of fun, so come along and play after the last day of
school.

Where: Cody’s house
2220 Fruitland Dr., North Ogden
When: Friday May 26, 1:30 — 5:30 pm
What to bring: A snack or drink to share with everyone, or just
bring yourselves.

The fine print: Siblings are welcome, but if little ones come, a parent should
stay to keep an eye on them since we have a flowing stream on our
property.
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